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oqoy q g  - €Z Marguerite McLean 

From: desiree menendez (dezmenendez@gmail.com] 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: Re: Docket #090448-El 
Attachments: September 30.doc 

Thursday, October 01,2009 3:Ol PM 

Please see attached. 

On Thu, Oct 1, 2009 at 8:44 AM, Filings~~sc.state.-..us <Filinpsc-,jsc.state.fl.us> wrote: 
~ Ms. Menendez: 

1 
~ We are in receipt of your email below. However, this filing is not eligible for electronic filing. Please see e-filing 
1 requirements on the PSC webpage at: http://www.Dsc.state.fl.us/dockets/e-filines/ Specifically: 

~ 

I 

I 
I 

The e-mail message transmitting the document(s) to be filed is not itself considered a filing. Therefore, 
documents contained within the text of an e-mail transmission will not be considered filed. 

The attachment containing the document to be filed must be in one of the following formats: i 
I 

a. Adobe .PDF 
b. Native word processing format (e.g., Word or Wordperfect) with numbered paragraphs. Use the 
document extension .doc for documents filed in Word format and .wpd for those in Wordperfect format. 

Documents shall be signed by typing "si" followed by the signatory: s/ First M. Last i 
~ 

I 
~ Your filing will need to be revised and resubmitted in order to be officially accepted for filing. 

1 Please feel free to call our office if you have any questions. 
~ 

~ Dorothy Menasco 
1 Chief Deputy Commission C h k  
l firida Public Service Commission 

~ Oflce of Commission Ckrk 

I 

850-4 134770 

j From: desiree menendez [mailto:dezmenendez@qmail.com] 
i Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 5:11 PM 
i To: FilinqS@DSC.State.fl.us 
~ Subject: Docket #090448-EI 

~ September 30,2009 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Reference: Docket No. #090448-El 
Name: Desiree Menendez 

10/1/2009 

I O I 7 0  OCT-I  2 
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Office of Commission Clerk: 

This correspondence is being sent in reference to Docket #090448-El. The purpose of the 
correspondence is to inform you that Tampa Electric Company and I, Ms. Desiree Menendez have 
reached a satisfactory mutual agreement. 

I have advised Tampa Electric Company that I will be closing/withdrawing the complaint with your offices 

Please contact me at 81 3-236-9717, if you should have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 
Desiree Menendez 

10/1/2009 



September 30,2009 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Reference: Docket No. #090448-EI 
Name: Desiree Menendez 

Office of Commission Clerk: 

This correspondence is being sent in reference to Docket #090448-EI. The purpose of the 
correspondence is to inform you that Tampa Electric Company and I, Ms. Desiree 
Menendez have reached a satisfactory mutual agreement. 

I have advised Tampa Electric Company that I will be closinghithdrawing the complaint 
with your offices. 

Please contact me at 813-236-9717, if you should have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 
smesiree A. Menendez 


